
Weather Policy
(See also Safe Child Policy)

The library seeks to ensure the safety of all library patrons and staff through the weather policy.
Any closings will be reported through the KCRG weather closing website*, on the library
website, and through the library’s social media accounts. In the event of severe weather, the
library will follow the following procedures:

Severe weather
The library will close at the discretion of the library director based on condition of roads
and sidewalks, visibility, and expected duration of severe weather. (Please see Safe
Child Policy in regards to children left at the library during severe weather) Dates
closed due to inclement weather will not count as due dates for borrowed materials.

Tornado warning
All patrons and staff will be moved to the restrooms until an all clear issued by the
national weather service.

*As a private organization, the library has no control over the notice’s duration on the
KCRG website.
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